Good evening, GCS families.

As you may already be aware, the deadline for requesting transportation for the 2024-2025 school year is quickly approaching. To answer questions and ensure students have transportation on the first day of school, the Guilford County Schools Transportation Department is hosting in-person registration events across the district. If you haven’t already, you may attend ANY of the remaining transportation fairs regardless of your attendance zone.

Dates for the last fairs are tonight, Friday, May 17th , from 6 to 8 p.m. at Northwest High; and four fairs will be held on Saturday, May 18th  from noon to 2 p.m. at Northern High, Northeast High, Northwest High and Dudley High School.

Please do not delay this important process in ensuring that your student has transportation for the first day of school next year.  Remember, the deadline to request transportation is May 31st.  Check out updates on the transportation website at www.gcsnc.com/transportation and register NOW!
Thank you.
